
State of Florida 

DATE: December 30,2003 
TO: 
FROM: Linda H. Dodson, Office of the General Counsel 
RE: 

All Parties of Record, Docket 000121A-TP 

CLEC Response to BellSouth's B 10- Proposal 

On December 5,2003, BellSouth's clarification of its proposal regarding measure B-10 was filed 
in this docket as document number 12494-03. CLECs have indicated to staff that they will provide 
a response to this filing by January 12, 2004. After receipt of this filing, staff will submit its 
recommendation for Commission consideration at a February 2004 agenda conference. 


